
 

Brief Reminder!!!
Parents of 8th Grade Students

Monday, January 2, 2017
 
 
 
1/09-1/12/2017 ​8th grade teachers will be making course recommendations for next year.
 
 
1/19/2017 ​Students will receive and take home Course Registration Form/Course Placement Review Form

to include electives, alternate classes and to obtain parent signature.
 
 
1/26/2017 ​Students return Course Registration Form/Course Placement Form to homeroom teachers.
 
 
 
       

 ***********************************************************************
****************** ​

 
 
 
1/04/2017 ​Parent Information Night at Long Reach High School  6:30 p.m.
 
1/05/2017 ​Parent Information Night at Marriotts Ridge High School 7:00 p.m.
 
1/10/2017 ​Parent Information Night at Wilde Lake High School 7:00 p.m.
 
1/11/2017 ​Parent Information Night at Centennial High School 7:00 p.m.
 
 
 
* ​Parent Night will not be held at the middle school level during High School Registration for the 2016-

2017 school year.  It is strongly recommended that all Grade 8 parents attend the scheduled Parent
Night at your child's prospective high school.

 
* ​To access the 2017-2018 Catalog of Approved High School Courses, please visit

http://www.hcpss.org/academics/approved-courses. Students will not receive an individual copy of the
catalog this school year.

 
 
 
Please contact Mrs. Z @ (410) 313-2512 if you have any questions
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